From: patricia Kelly

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Baldwin and East Mifflin
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 7:15:22 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

As East Mifflin is a bike boulevard and as the children in the Tenney/Lapham neighborhood
who bike to school use the bike boulevard and have to cross Baldwin St. a continental
crosswalk is inadequate protection. This very busy morning intersection is especially
dangerous for our children who are biking to school and from school.

This intersection requires a rapid flashing beacon to be significant safer.
Pat Kelly
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